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Dear applicant,





Thank you for indicating an interest in a teaching position at William Patten. I hope you will decide to apply. William Patten Primary School is situated in popular Stoke Newington; an area that has become an attractive and desirable place to live and work. The local community is diverse and exciting, and the school community reflects this.





We are a successful, multi-cultural, outstanding school. While we work hard to maintain high academic standards, we also offer the opportunity for all children to have a wide range of experiences and so develop their confidence, interests and talents. The range of our enriched curriculum reflects this belief and the exciting community we are part of. Children are encouraged to be confident and expressive, while maintaining respect for each other and the staff. Our staff team are supportive of each other, work hard and have a good sense of humour. Crucially, they are committed to raising achievement for all children.





The appointment of new staff is a great opportunity for us to gain new talents and for the applicant to join this lively team. Not only will you have the opportunity to maintain our excellent teaching and standards, you will be encouraged to use your initiative to develop your own ideas. Continued professional development and support will of course be provided.





A visit will confirm the atmosphere and energy of the school. I hope you will be able to come and meet us.





Please look at our website and so gain a fuller impression of the school.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.williampatten.hackney.sch.uk" �www.williampatten.hackney.sch.uk�











Best wishes





Karen Law


Headteacher
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